
Good Afternoon Commissioners,

Please review the below request for a Corrective Action Application extension for a Cease & Desist that was Upheld 
at our December 10th Meeting.  The original due date was January 13th and we have received some of the required 
documents and the payment of the fee, but it is not yet deemed complete.

This item will be considered at our next meeting on March 11th under Correspondence.

Thank you!
Liz
203-563-0180

-----Original Message-----
From: daniel@dvoneill.com <daniel@dvoneill.com>
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 3:14 PM
To: Conklin, Mike <Mike.Conklin@WILTONCT.ORG>; Larkin, Elizabeth <elizabeth.larkin@wiltonct.org>
Cc: Herter, Zen <Zen.Herter@WILTONCT.ORG>
Subject: Wetlands app update & extension request for 48 Sharp Hill Rd

Hi Elizabeth and Mike,

Happy Friday and nice speaking with you Elizabeth, thanks again for your help.

After touching base with Zen earlier, I wanted to give the commission an update on our application. We’re getting 
close to having all of the information we need, but I’d like to ask the commission for a few more weeks to prepare the 
final pieces.

I’ve got Otto scheduled to come over on Monday afternoon to take soil samples and prepare a report and sketch.

Would the commission please allow 2-3 more weeks for us to finish the final items and ensure we’re submitting a 
fully completed app?

Thanks again,
-Daniel


